24 January 2019

NSW Independent Planning Commission Announcement

The Commission has received a study titled Curtilage Study Varroville by Orwell
& Peter Phillips dated May 2016, as part of the review of the recommendation
to list the extended curtilage of Varroville.

If you wish to review the Curtilage Study, please contact the Commission at
ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au or 02 9383 2100.

The Study will be provided on a view-only basis to lawyers and heritage advisors
of interested parties at the Commission’s office at Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street,
Sydney NSW 2000.

Please note no copies of the Study are to be made. The Study will be available
until 8" February 2019.

The closure date to provide comments on the review and hearing held on 14
January 2019has been extended to Tuesday 29" January 2019. On Tuesday 22"
January 2019, the transcripts of the hearing were made available on the
Commission’s website.
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